[image: HBJS LOGO B-W]
Tuesday, 03 March 2020
Re: Coronavirus concerns

Dear parent/carer, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We are writing to you to inform you of the advice we are following regarding the Coronavirus (COVID – 19) and the steps we are taking. 
You’re likely to be aware of the outbreak of novel coronavirus and the subsequent confirmed cases in the UK. At Hunter’s Bar Junior School we take the health and safety of our pupils and staff very seriously. There’s currently no cause for concern at the school, but we’ll keep you informed about any developments and ensure we’re keeping the school clean to prevent the spread of any virus. 
In light of the evolving situation, we are following advice to regularly check the Department of Education website for the latest guidelines and changes. The most recent updated advice for the general public can be found at https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public.
We would urge you to keep up to date with this fast-changing situation and we will keep you informed of updates/changes as required. 
As precautionary measures we have posters around the school reminding the children about the importance of washing hands and catching coughs and sneezes in tissues. Additionally, class teachers have delivered lessons on good hygiene. 
If you need to call 111 to discuss concerns, please do let school know and we can advise/support you if you have questions about your child attending school. Thank you for your continued support and vigilance in this matter. 

Kind regards
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Foundation For Physical Education and School Sport
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